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4244 International Parkway 

Suite 104 
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June 13, 2024 

 

Carl Gamble 

Crisp County Public works Director 

210 South 7th Street 

Cordele, GA 31015 

 

SUBJECT:  Crisp Co. – US 41 S MSWL Site 2  

Permit Number 040-008D(MSWL) 

Annual CCR Management and Dust Control Report – Approval  

Submittal ID: 831377 

 

Dear Mr. Gamble:  

 

The Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) received your Annual CCR Management and Dust 

Control Report (Report) for the subject site on March 27, 2024. The Report describes operational activities 

from the previous year to demonstrate compliance with the CCR Management Plan initially approved by 

the EPD on March 28, 2019. Based on a review of the data submitted, the 2023 Report for the subject site 

is hereby approved. 

 

The Report indicates that as of December 12, 2023, the facility has ceased receiving CCR waste, and Crisp 

County requests the termination of the CCR Management Plan for Crisp County US Hwy 41 MSW 

Landfill. To initiate the termination process, please submit a minor modification request through the 

Georgia EPD Online System (GEOS) to update the Design and Operations (D&O) plan. The revised D&O 

plan should provide an overview of the disposal of CCR at the landfill, including pertinent details such as 

the location, duration, and quantity of CCR previously disposed of. Additionally, it should clearly state 

that the CCR Management plan is no longer applicable to the subject site. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely,   

 

 

 

 

Keith Stevens 

Manager      

 Solid Waste Permitting Unit    

   
     

 

cc: William Cook, Beverly Tifton, Rima Naji, Lisa Myler;GA EPD (via email)  
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